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MILTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

PO Box 310 

Milton, NH  03851 

Special Meeting Minutes 

February 27, 2014 

 

Present: Charlie Karcher, Tom Gray, Steve Panish 

Meeting started at 7:10, led by Vice Chair Charlie Karcher 

1) Minutes of Feb. 10, 2014 were approved with one change: On page 2, Review of baseline 

documentation and monitoring violations, line 5.  Replace “regarding the issues with Dames 

Brook” with “concerning his trails on town property near Dames Brook”.  (unanimous) 

2) A letter to the Middleton Planning Board concerning the Middleton Hotel and Golf Course 

Development was approved (unanimous). 

3) Cynthia’s proposed handout concerning Warrant Article 26 was approved, with the 2nd and 3rd 

bullet points reversed.  Tom proposes that we distribute this at the dump prior to the election. 


